[bookmark: _MailOriginal][bookmark: _GoBack]From: Trevor Dixon 
Sent: 20 June 2018 16:44
To: Bob Neville
Cc: DC Support
Subject: 18/00193/REM - Land South Of Cotefield Business Park, Oxford Road, Bodicote

Bob,

There are no comments/objections regarding this reserved matters application.

Trevor Dixon │Environmental Protection Manager│Environmental Health and Licensing
South Northamptonshire Council and Cherwell District Council
Direct dial: 01327 322279 | Switchboard: 01327 322322
trevor.dixon@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk 
www.southnorthants.gov.uk  and  www.cherwell.gov.uk
Find us on Facebook www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil and www.facebook.com/southnorthantscouncil
Follow us on Twitter @Cherwellcouncil and @SNorthantsC
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Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments). 
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